
 
 

    REPUBLIC OF KENYA      

THE NATIONAL TREASURY AND ECONOMIC PLANNING 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

BUDGET TIPS/SUGGESTIONS TO THE CABINET SECRETARY, THE 
NATIONAL TREASURY AND ECONOMIC PLANNING FOR CONSIDERATION 

WHILE PREPARING THE FY 2025/26 BUDGET STATEMENT 
 
The Cabinet Secretary for the National Treasury and Economic Planning, Hon. FCPA 
John Mbadi Ng’ongo, EGH is expected to deliver the Budget Statement for the FY 
2025/26 to Parliament on 12th June, 2025. While finalizing the Statement, the 

Cabinet Secretary would appreciate contributions and ideas on economic policy and 
tax measures from Kenyans for the FY 2025/26 Budget. Your input should be centered 

on the following broad areas: 

i) Measures to support sustainable economic recovery, enhance macroeconomic 
stability and resilience, as well as improve livelihoods;  

ii) Strategies to reduce the cost of living, eradicate hunger, create employment, 

expand the tax base, improve the foreign exchange balance, and promote 
inclusive growth; 

iii) Interventions to accelerate delivery of Government priority programmes under 
the Bottom-Up Economic Transformation Agenda (BETA); 

iv) Reforms to strengthen the regulatory and financial infrastructure supporting 

businesses and industrial recovery; 
v) Interventions to enhance opportunities for youth and women in 

entrepreneurship, employment, and economic leadership; 

vi) Strategies to promote fiscal discipline and responsible management of public 
funds; and  

vii) Any other budget tips or suggestions.  

In this respect, please share specific or general tips for the FY 2025/26 Budget 
Statement to the email budgetstatement@treasury.go.ke with a copy to 
budgetstatement@gmail.com. Please share your tips or suggestions with the 

National Treasury by close of business on 26th May, 2025 for consideration.  
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